
 

 
 

      Rooks Heath School is part of Tithe Academy, a charitable company registered in England and Wales, 
registered number:  07687178, registered office: c/o Rooks Heath College, Eastcote Lane, Harrow, HA2 9AH. 

Eastcote Lane, Harrow, Middlesex HA2 9AH 

Tel: 020 8422 4675 

Email: contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk  

 

Headteacher: Mrs. M. Manderson B.A.(Hons), 

PGCE, NPQH 

CEO: Dr. John Reavley, B.A. M.A. Ed.D. 

 

www.rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk 

 

    

08 February 2023 

Dear Parents / Carer 

Y11 SPRING MOCKS 

On Monday 20th February and Tuesday 21st February Year 11 students will have their Spring Mock 
Examinations in Maths and English Literature. This is a crucial set of Mock Exams as it is the final exam 
practice in exam conditions before the real set of exams which will start for most students on Monday 
15th May.  
 
Students will be able to make good use of the half term for revision, utilising the revision booklets 
provided.  
 
For English Literature students should focus on: 

• Rereading An Inspector Calls 

• Making mind maps about characters and themes from an Inspector Calls 

• Learning key quotes linked to characters and themes 

• Complete practice questions on both ‘An Inspector Calls’ and Unseen poetry using past papers 

and revision guides.  

For Maths students should focus on: 
 

• Completing practice questions using targeted workbooks, past papers and topic worksheets 

which you can find in the mock revision folder in the year 11 Maths folder on share point. 

On the day of the exams, students should come in at 8:50am and tutors will escort them to the gyms at 
9am. On Monday 20th February, students have English Literature in the morning and Maths Non-
Calculator in the afternoon. There is no Y11 Exams on Tuesday 21st February in the morning, but in the 
afternoon they have a Maths Calculator exam. 
 
As usual for all exams JCQ regulations apply. Students are already well aware of the regulations. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school by phone or emailing 
contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk . 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S Macaulay 
Deputy Headteacher 
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